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Superintendent’s Comments 
Representatives from each of our schools were present this evening to accept new outdoor flags 
from the VFW Post 1138 Ladies Auxiliary.  Dr. Everly thanked the VFW Post for being such great 
partners to our school community.   
 
Raisinville will have their authorization visit in December for them to become an International 
Baccalaureate school.  The staff, students and parents have gone through a great number of 
curriculum exercises and revisions in order to achieve this status.  Raisinville will be Monroe 
County’s first and only International Baccalaureate school. 
 
Waterloo School will be moving through a STEM accreditation with the state of Michigan. 
 
Dr. Everly attended “the draw” on Sunday.  The football team gathered for dinner at the high 
school, and after dinner, they went into the auditorium to wait for the draw.  With great 
excitement, it was announced that the Trojan’s championship game will be held at Woodhaven-
Brownstown on Friday evening.   
 
Mrs. Joseph highlighted offerings for the County Wide Inservice Day on November 1, 2018. 
 
In addition to all of the safety plans we have in place, we are eagerly awaiting the results of the 
safety grant we submitted by October 31.   

MONTH DATE Event 

October 25 Custer PTO Trunk or Treat 6:00 PM; Raisinville Trunk or Treat; MHS Band 
& Orchestra Trojan Spectacular 7:00 PM 

 30 Arborwood Halloween Bingo 5:30 PM; Custer Breakfast with the Principals 
9:45 AM; Rain date for Trunk or Treat 5:30 PM 

 31 Half Day for Students – Teachers PD PM 
November 1 County Wide Inservice Day 

 2 Custer Special O.P.S. Custer 1 Gym 7:15 AM; Raisinville Attendance 
Raffle; MHS 1st Semester Testing Out Sign-Up Window Closes 

 5-9 Custer Scholarship Fundraiser Schoolstore.com 
 7 Custer Day at Buffalo Wild Wings 

 8 Custer School Picture Retake Day 9:00 AM; MHS 8th Grade Open House 
5:00 PM 

 8-9 Raisinville Bake Sale 
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